PRESS RELEASE

Thursday May 1, 2025

ALLORA Restaurant has finally moved to its new location at 42 East Main

Street in Marlton NJ (corner of Cooper Avenue and Main Street)

Our new location next to NeNe's Market Our new dining space is modern but

elegant.

The ALLoRA family of brands has reimagined their culinary legacy,
consolidating over three generations of restaurants into two thriving
establishments both under one roof.

Our intention was to always have ALLORA join NeNe's on historic Main Street
in the heart of Marlton. Our new location is minutes from RT 73 and allows for
easier access to NeNe's and ALLORA.

There is plenty of parking, as well as, a free public Parking lot on Cooper
Avenue (located in the lower level of the fire station).

Nanette and | are excited for our loyal and new customers, friends, family, and
to see what we have created at the new ALLoRA. You will see a blend of your
ALLORA favorites, NeNe's Go To's, Brick Oven Pizza, and of course, our Creative
Daily Specials.

We invite you to share the excitement with us! Chef Mark Berenato (owned
and operated) will continue to have the same vision for both brands.

Please visit us at:

42 East Main Street Marlton NJ 08053

Our Contact

Also Find us on Instagram and Facebool
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